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Change in Pihlajalinna’s Management Team

Antti-Jussi Aro, the Chief Information Officer of Pihlajalinna Plc, has decided to leave the
company. His final operating day will be on 10 May 2024. The recruitment process for the
successor has started.

— | want to thank Antti-Jussi for his valuable contribution to develop Pihlajalinna’s IT and digital
capability. Promoting information security, data protection, seamless interfaces, and digital
business are essential for enabling effective business operations. Forty percent of the
company's transactions already take place remotely. | wish Antti-Jussi all the best in his future
ventures, says Pihlajalinna CEO Tuomas Hyyryladinen.
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Pihlajalinna in brief

Pihlajalinna is one of the leading providers of private healthcare and social services in Finland. The
Group provides comprehensive and quality private clinic and hospital services as well as occupational
healthcare and insurance cooperation services. To the wellbeing services counties Pihlajalinna offers
social and healthcare service production models, in which the cooperation between the public and
private sectors guarantees effective services for citizens. Appoximately 7,000 employees and 2,200
practitioners work at Pihlajalinna. In 2023, Pihlajalinna's revenue was 720 million euros. Pihlajalinna's
shares are listed on Nasdaqg Helsinki Oy. Read more www.pihlajalinna.fi.
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